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Physician Influenza Vaccination Opportunity 
If you were unable to obtain your vaccination at the recent Active Medical Staff meeting, there will be 
several more opportunities. The Medical Staff Office will be hosting influenza clinics on all Wednesdays 
in October from 9:00am- 1:00pm. The Medical Staff Office is located at 700 Cooper in the Administration 
Wing, Room 1EA-150. No appointments are necessary. If you have any questions, please reach out to 
the Medical Staff Office at 583.6595. 
 

Medication Take Back Event 9.30.17 
Covenant HealthCare, in collaboration with the Michigan Opioid Prescribing Engagement Network 
(OPEN), Burt Watson Chevrolet and Saginaw Police Department will host a Medication Take Back even 
on Saturday, September 30, 10:00am to 2:00pm outside 800 Cooper. This allows community members 
to drive-thru and drop off unwanted or unused prescription medications, including pills and capsules (no 
liquid filled), patches, pet medications and expired or unwanted prescriptions (including controlled 
substances). However, no needles, syringes, inhalers, lancets or liquids will be accepted. The event will 
be coordinated with City of Saginaw Police Department, with officers and Covenant employee volunteers 
on-site. 
 

Covenant Diabetes Center Seminar 
Covenant Diabetes Center is hosting their second annual seminar on Advancements in Diabetes 
Management on Friday, November 10 at St. Stephens School in Saginaw. The seminar is geared for the 
health professional working with diabetic patients, including physicians, nurses and dieticians. If you have 
any questions, contact Covenant Diabetes Center at 989.583.5193. 
 

Human Trafficking Presentations 
Covenant HealthCare continues to offer Human Trafficking Presentations to comply with new Michigan 
Physician Licensure Requirements. 

 October 2, 8:00-9:00   Cooper Maidlow Lecture Theatre 

 November 17, 8:00-9:00  Cooper Maidlow Lecture Theatre 

 December 4, 8:00-9:00  Anderson Lecture Theatre 

For more information on the Covenant Human Trafficking Presentation contact Nancy Dole at 
989.583.5429 or ndole@chs-mi.com. 

 

 


